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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM DATES 
 

Term 1: Jan 30—Apr 6 
 
Thursday 6th April—2pm 
Assembly, 2.30pm student 
dismissal.  
 
Term 2: Apr 24—Jun 23 
 
School photos—24th May 
 
Term 3: Jul 10—Sep 15 
Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers/Kin, 

We have now finished week 9 of Term 1.  We have 2 more weeks of term 1 to 

go. I can’t believe how fast it has gone.  Just a reminder that Term 1 finishes on 

Thursday 6th April at 2.30pm. 

Talent Show 

Thank you to all our participants in our first 2023 talent show this week. 

Congratulations to : 

• 1st place—Alexandra 

• 2nd place—  Adyisyn and Grace 

• 3rd place— Maddy 

And a big thank you to Zanda and Adrith—our Special Events Leaders for 

organising such an exciting and inclusive event at our school.  

EDITION 8 

“Growing through learning” 

STUDENTS ACT 

Alexandra  Singing – Cover me with sunshine 

Maddy Singing – Jingle Bell 

Prep class Nick Nack Paddy Whack 

Jaxson  Superman 

Laura  Jokes 

On the Big Screen with 2/3 Ultimate Parkour 

Adisyn and Grace with our ES staff Cool Chicks Dance Group 

Oscar, Cooper and Noah Dance 

Mr T and Miss Petts Comedy 



Interschool Sports  

Next Friday our Grade 4,5,6 students will be 

participating in Interschool Sports playing either 

netball or tee-ball.  

Permission forms will be send home on Monday.  We 

are very excited to be able to offer this great 

experience to our students. 

` 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  There are only 9 day so Term 1 left and I know they will another 9 
awesome days at Boronia West PS. 

 

Penelope Harris 

Harmony Day 

 

It is Harmony Week this week and we will be 

celebrating this next Tuesday 28th March. We will be 

having a dress up day on this day.  Students are 

encouraged to wear traditional clothing from their 

cultural background or the colour orange.  It could be 

an orange top, socks, or even an orange headband. 

 

Harmony Day is a day to celebrate all the different 

cultures that are a part of Australia. It is also an 

opportunity to pay tribute to the original inhabitants 

of the country, the Indigenous Australians.    

Easter Raffle 

Thank you to the families who have already contributed a donation towards our Easter 

Raffle.  If families would like to donate an Easter themed item to the raffle please bring it 

to the office.  

Raffle tickets will be send home next week.  



! 

Learning outside. Learning with chalk. Learning together. Learning about 

letters, sounds and letter formation.  What could be better? 



Students earned 7 leaves this week 

which is 700 acknowledgements of 

positive behaviour.   

Congratulations everyone! 








